NORFOLK NAVAL SHIPYARD
ENGINEERING AND PLANNING DEPARTMENT

26 April 2010

Ms. Ellen Springer

All Noise Control, LLC
6801 Lake Worth Road
Suite 323

Greenacres, FL 33467

Dear Ms. Springer:

We have had great success with the products and service in which we have received from
ALL NOISE CONTROL, and therefore it gives me great pleasure to send this letter of
reference to you.

Over the past 2 years ALL NOISE CONTROL has custom manufactured acoustic panels
for use aboard several of our naval vessels. The availability of the service and product
has been right on schedule and the quality has been outstanding. The customers
receiving these products have highly commended your service and efforts.

With the level of satisfaction I have experienced, I would highly recommend ALL
NOISE CONTROL to anyone in need of the services and products that you provide.

Sincerely,

Michael Goodman

Advance Planning Manager, Code 222
Norfolk Naval Shipyard



